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WEEK 11 TERM 1     11th April, 2019 

HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

 

Aboriginal Dance 

 Ukulele  

SNOW 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Monday,            
17th June, 2019 

9:00 am 

 
 
 

 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student  
Banking 

Wed LIBRARY 

Each 
Fri 
this 
term 

Tennis 
Lessons 
for Years 

2-6 

Fri  
7-6 

Regional    
X Country 

(for       
qualified 
students) 

  

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Good luck to Josie & Hannah Calleja and Taylah Sheridan at Regional Cross Country 
tomorrow.  Run like the wind!! We wish you the best of luck and are proud of your 
achievements. 
 
The snow was amazing —- but what havoc the snow plays with us!!!  Three buses 
were not operating, Mrs Twigg was in Queanbeyan for Quality Teaching Rounds;  Ms 
Duncan was “snowed out” due to road closures.  Please parents, always do what 
you feel right for the safety of your child and yourself.  Ms Grahame was able to 
come to school, so the school was open — but with exceptional circumstances. 
 
Woolies—please continue to support our school by collecting stickers (if you shop at 
Woolies). 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal 

 

                           

 

 

    

TERM 2 WEEK 6 6th June, 2019 

Fun in the 

Snow    

Who sank 

the boat 

paintings 

 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 5 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli 
Regan Martin 
 

Hannah Calleja 
Taylah Sheridan 
Jayden Farrow 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Seth Whitehouse 
Regan Martin 

 

       

 

 
 

 

 
  

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASSROOM 
 
Last Friday, Kindergarten and Year 1 walked up to the Taralga Pre-School to watch some Aboriginal 
dancers.  They all had a fantastic time. 
 
This week I have been busy attending some Professional Development Courses.  I was in Queanbeyan 
on Monday and Tuesday for Quality Teaching Rounds and Binda on Wednesday for Digital              
Technologies.  I have learnt a lot and cannot wait to utilise these new practices in my teaching. 
 
The children have been busy with Mrs Rowe creating animal masks so they can act out scenes from 
“Who Sank The Boat.”  I hope everyone enjoyed their “snow day.” 
 
Good luck to all students who are participating in the Regional Cross Country tomorrow at               
Cambewarra. 

Be Safe: 

 Wear your helmet if you ride a bike or scooter; 

 Cross the road at the School Crossing; 

 Look both ways before you cross the road. 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Happy Birthday to you in June:  
 

Josie—4th    Dekkoda—10th  Regan—18th    Lilly—22nd    

 

Jannie Cummins 
Larry Cummins 
Bridie Rumble 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Cayden Pirihi 
Lilly Bell x 2 
Hannah Calleja 
Lucinda Rumble 
 

Jannie Cummins 
Larry Cummins 
Seb Cummins 
Bridie Rumble 
Josie Calleja 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan x 2 
Hannah Calleja 
Lucinda Rumble 
Regan Martin 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 



W E E K  6   

WALL OF FAME 
 
Congratulations to Hannah Calleja for achieving her 7th Certificate of  
Commendation—21 Honour Ribbons and 210 Progress Awards. 

 

Well done, Hannah, this is an amazing achievement, you are a credit to 
our School.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE OFFICE CORNER:   

Don’t forget the ART Show this weekend — on Saturday from 10:00 
am, children are welcome to participate in mural painting. 

Good luck Hannah, Taylah & Josie at the Regional Cross Country               
tomorrow at Cambewarra.                 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K-1 had 
great fun 
when they 
visited the 
Early     
Learning 
Centre & 
learnt       
Aboriginal 
culture 


